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No trade interruption for all classes of live cattle between Canada and the US  
 

March 18, 2020 

 

Calgary, AB                                                                               

 

The Canadian Cattlemen’s Association (CCA), industry stakeholders and the Government of 
Canada are dedicated to maintaining business continuity including live cattle trade between 
Canada and the US during the COVID-19 outbreak.   
  
There have been no trade interruptions for all classes of live cattle between Canada and the US or 
to other aspects of the beef supply chain. All stakeholders are working to ensure that live 
cattle trade continues uninterrupted between the two countries.   
  
We encourage exporters and importers to contact CCA if any issues arise, so they can be 
addressed immediately.  
  
To submit comments:  
Canadian Cattlemen’s Association  
feedback@cattle.ca  
  
See our full statement on COVID-19 here: https://www.cattle.ca/news-
events/news/view/statement-from-the-canadian-cattlemens-association-president-on-covid-19/ 
 
 
For further information, contact: 
Michelle McMullen 
Communications Manager 

Canadian Cattlemen’s Association 
403-451-0931| mcmullenm@cattle.ca 
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